
Hello, my name is Mrs Mackonochie, known to the children as Mrs 

Mack! I have been working at St Mary’s for four years as an 

intervention teacher and I am delighted to now be part of the Year 

Three Team. I have taught for over twenty years in various year 

groups and enjoy teaching Maths, Reading and Phonics. 

My children have grown up and left home and I now look after a very 

naughty spaniel. I have recently developed a passion for writing and 

have attended a Creative Writing course. In my spare time I enjoy 

Yoga, dog walking and writing.  


